
 
 

       FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
       FISU Member Associations 
 
 
       FROM: 

      Oleg Matytsin – FISU President 
      Eric Saintrond – FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 
      Lausanne, 11 May 2020 
      Ref: SG/ES – FP.PS/2020-70189 
 

Re: FISU Healthy Campus launch 
 

Dear Member Associations,  
 

We are pleased to inform you that tomorrow, 12 May, we will launch the FISU Healthy 
Campus programme. This project, proposed and developed by FISU, is an initiative 
aiming to enhance students’ and campus community’s well-being in all aspects, such as 
physical activity and sport, mental and social health, nutrition, disease prevention, risk 
behaviour, environment & social responsibility and sustainability, and the 
corresponding cross-cutting management. 
 

FISU would like to help universities embed health into all aspects of campus culture and 
provide concrete solutions to improve the lifestyle of the campus community. In 
addition to rewarding participating institutions with a certificate label, another huge 
benefit for universities throughout this programme is the opportunity to exchange 
knowledge, experience, and good practices with other universities worldwide, using a 
platform specially developed for Healthy Campus.  
 

The cooperation with our Member Associations is decisive for the success of this 
project. We intend to help improve the overall well-being, health and sport within 
campus communities, and hope this reflects in a better and stronger national and 
international University Sport Movement. 
 



 
 

Through the FISU Healthy Campus portal (www.fisuhealthycampus.sport), universities 
can access the participation conditions and a detailed description of the project. All the 
information and news related to the programme will be updated regularly through the 
official FISU website (www.fisu.net), specific newsletters and our social media 
networks.   
 

FISU will greatly appreciate the collaboration of all NUSFs to encourage and motivate 
higher education institutions in their countries to register for this programme. Over the 
coming days, we will contact you individually to schedule a meeting to discuss a 
strategic partnership for the development and communication of this innovative and 
exciting FISU initiative. 
 

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Healthy 
Campus and Universities Relations Department (healthy.campus@fisu.net) – FISU will 
gladly work with you to make sure this project is a success for everyone.  
 

Yours sincerely,    

 

     
Oleg Matytsin     Eric Saintrond 
FISU President     FISU Secretary General/CEO 
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